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Heller Votes to Increase Oil Production

(Washington, DC) – Today Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) voted to advance the Offshore Production and Safety Act (S. 953) in the Senate.  This bill would increase offshore oil production.  

“Our nation needs a comprehensive energy strategy that provides for the long-term needs of our country.  There is no doubt the economy and high gas prices are a great concern to many Nevadans.  High energy prices impact every aspect of our lives. Congress needs offer real solutions to get gas prices under control, not more political grandstanding.  Tax increases and press conferences will do nothing to help Americans already squeezed by this tough economy.  Allowing responsible development of our offshore resources will help to lower gas prices, create jobs, and provide our nation with greater energy security,” said Heller.  

2011 could be the first year since 1958 the federal government will not hold an offshore lease sale.  Offshore energy production in Alaska and the Gulf of Mexico is projected to significantly fall because of production declines from existing fields and the impact of the President’s drilling moratorium and delays in issuing new drilling permits.  
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